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Family Message November 5, 2021 

 

Re:  Limited In-class Instruction Update 
 
Dear Families, 
 

I appreciate your patience and support as we moved to limited in-class instruction this week. Staff 

have continued to work onsite and to provide ongoing support to students at home.  

 

Next week, November 8 – 10, students are welcome to attend school if they, and their parents, are 

comfortable doing so.  (November 11 and 12 there is no school for students.) 

 

Starting November 15, schools will return to regular operation, unless there is a significant shift in 

COVID transmissions across the valley. We will not have any school gatherings, such as assemblies, 

until after November 22, and will continue to strictly enforce all personal, administrative and 

environmental safety measures. One of the most important things each of us can do is to stay home 

if we have any symptoms of illness. Thank you for your ongoing support of these safety measures. 

We know they are effective when followed. 

 

Being in class is beneficial for students’ physical, mental, and spiritual/emotional well-being and we 

look forward to having all students back in class on November 15, 2021. 

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Jill Jensen 


